From: Seeley, Shawn

To: Joan Merton

Subject: RE: Follow Up Questions for Renewal of Lic # 06-00649-03
Date: Friday, August 23, 2013 10:31:00 AM

Dr. Merton,

| have a few more questions regarding the above listed license renewal. Please submit
your response to my attention in a letter. If you have any further questions, please do not
hesitate to contact me via telephone or email. I'll be in training next week and will respond
to you when | get a chance.

1: You have requested authorization for Drs. Crain, Walden, & Pingoud to use “iodine-131
in quantities less than or equal to 33 millicuries.” They are currently only authorized for
“iodine-131 for imaging and localization studies.” Please clarify and submit additional
information if necessary.

2: You have listed dose rates for areas surrounding one of the PET use areas in the
range from 2.5 — 7.3 mR/hr. Please justify/further explain your reason for these rates to
surrounding areas.

3: In your application, you state that you will utilize a factor of 3 to reduce prostrate patient
survey readings. Please justify/further explain the reason for the use of this factor.

4: Do you have a Nal probe available for use during surveys of prostrate implants in the
unlikely event a source cannot be located.

Thank you.

Shawn W. Seeley, Health Physicist

USNRC-RI, Division of Nuclear Materials Safety
2100 Renaissance Boulevard, Suite 100

King of Prussia, PA 19406-2713

Office: 610-337-5102  Fax: 610-337-5269

From: Joan Merton [mailto:joan.merton@midhosp.org]

Sent: Wednesday, June 12, 2013 10:59 AM

To: Seeley, Shawn

Cc: Joan Merton

Subject: Fwd:

Re: NRC License #: 06-00649-03 Middlesex Hospital Application for Renewal
Good morning Shawn.

Thank you for chatting with me on the phone yesterday.

Attached please find Dr. Rini;s CT Medical License with an expiration date of 6/30/2014.

Please contact me if you need any further information.


mailto:/O=USNRC/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=SWS3
mailto:joan.merton@midhosp.org

---------- Forwarded message ----------

From: <SCAN@midhosp.org>

Date: Wed, Jun 12, 2013 at 9:56 AM

Subject:

To: JOAN MERTON <Joan_Merton@midhosp.org>

This E-mail was sent from "PHNG-RAD1P" (9040b).

Scan Date: 06.12.2013 09:56:07 (-0400)
Queries to: SCAN@midhosp.org

*Joan Merton DrPH*

*Middlesex Hospital

*

*Imaging Physicist/Hospital Physicist*
*Radiation Safety Officer

*

*860-358-6470*

If you have received this message in error, please notify Middlesex Health System by sending a reply email to the
sender or calling the Middlesex Hospital Privacy Office Hotline at 860-358-4630 and then delete this email and all

attachments.

The information contained in this email and any attached files from Middlesex Health System are confidential
under federal and state law and are intended only for the person to whom they are addressed. If you are not the
intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any inappropriate use or reproduction of the information is strictly

prohibited and may subject you to civil or criminal penalties.


mailto:SCAN@midhosp.org
mailto:Joan_Merton@midhosp.org
mailto:SCAN@midhosp.org

